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In or around January of this year a rectifier or the KU utility poles was struck by lighting and our rectifier
was struck by lighting and the rectifier was damaged. The city was currently looking to purchase 2 new
rectifiers to enter the gas distribution system. Because of the lighting strike the city does not have any
catholic reading to attach to our cathodic readings. As soon as those rectifiers are placed in the system
there will be cathodic readings. If you have any questions please let us know.
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Thank you, e

The City of Drakesboro.



